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November 2017 ORA Steering Committee Minutes 
De-Briefing Celebration of Art
 
The steering committee broke in to groups to discuss the survey results from the email Eddy sent and the informal survey Diane conducted on Sunday with the artist showing at COA.

The big take aways---
1) Saturday night was more social able and fun, but the sales were ok.
2) There was less attendants on Sunday but more sales… almost doubled for most artist. What can we do?
3) No more grids in the center
4) Next year, we will lottery the booths and mix it up a bit. We will lottery the sides and the center separately because the sides have electricity.
5) There was concern about music and food placements for next year…
6) We are considering ½ booths next year as oppose to sharing booths.
7) We are considering what to do about lighting etiquette.
 
 
Jurying for membership/ ORA show
1)   There is a discussion about the process of the jury. Should it be before the general annual meeting or afterwards.
2)   When will COA applications be due? At Jury time?
3)   When should the COA contract be signed?
 
Chanukah Party will be Dec 10. Steering meeting afterwards

